
Potomac	Heritage	National	Scenic	Trail	Feasibility	Study	for	Loudoun County,	
Virginia

Public	Meeting	#2	Comment	Form
Thank	you	for	participating	in	our	questionnaire.	Your	feedback	is	important.

The	presentation	and	displays	describing	the	preliminary	results	of	the	feasibility
study	from	the	October	29	public	meeting	can	be	reviewed	here	:	feasibility	study
page

After	reviewing	the	materials,	please	use	the	following	open	ended	questionnaire	to
record	any	comments	or	suggestions	about	the	feasibility	of	extending	the	Potomac
Heritage	National	Scenic	Trail	into	western	Loudoun	County	from	Northlake	near
Leesburg	to	the	Harpers	Ferry	area.

Please	submit	your	comments	no	later	than	November	11,	2024

1. Preliminary	Feasibility	Results
The	presentation	shown	at	the	public	meeting	described	the	criteria	and	weighting	factors
used	to	evaluate	the	feasibility	of	two	different	routes	for	the	PHNST:	the	blue	route	as	close
to	the	river	on	public	right-of-way	and	parkland	as	possible,	and,	the	orange	route	providing
alternative	inland	routes	for	connecting	between	destinations	along	the	Potomac	River.	The
preliminary	results	are	shown	on	displays	4	through	8.

Do	you	agree	or	disagree	with	the	preliminary	findings?	Is	any	specific	segment	a	concern	for
you?

2. Priorities	for	Implementation
Trail	development	projects	are	going	to	be	implemented	over	time.	Some	projects	may	only
require	placement	of	signs	and	repairing	an	existing	route.	Other	projects	may	take	many
years	to	first	gain	funding,	then	design	and	permitting,	followed	by	a	construction	phase.

Which	group	of	segments	should	be	accomplished	first	(up	to	three	at	a	time)?

https://www.potomacheritagenova.com/loudoun-feasibility-study


3.	Please	share	any	other	comments	and	suggestions	you	may	have	with	the	planning	team
below.


